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	Swede Umbach Invitational 
December 9-10, 2022
 Auburn High School


	Seeding:



	Standard seeding criteria will be done through TrackWrestling.com
TrackWrestling.com login and password will be emailed to each coach a couple of weeks prior to the tournament.

	Format:
	32 MAN WB-3RD PLACE 4


	Scoring:
	Normal scoring will be in place based on National Federation rules.


	Weigh In:
	Friday, Dec 10: 4:00 – 5:00 PM (Do NOT arrive before 3:45PM due to school traffic.) Wrestling starts at 5:30
Saturday, Dec 11: 7:00 – 8:00 AM Wrestling starts at 8:30
There will be a Coaches Meeting at the completion of weigh-ins each day to check brackets and answer any questions.

	
	

	Weight Classes:
	Standard weight classes: 106, 113, 120, etc.  Coaches will be contacted about a weight allowance in the event of someone wrestling on Thursday evening.


	Awards:
	Team: 1st, 2nd, 3rd    
Individual: 1st, 2nd, 3rd 


	Hospitality Room
	This will be open for Coaches, Officials, Table workers, and their families.  It is important that each team notify Coach Eckhardt of how many coaches they plan on bringing so we are prepared.


	Admission
	Adults - $10 per day (Friday we will sell a $15 tournament pass)
Children (K-12) - $5 per day
Children under 6 years of age are FREE
.

	Entry Fee
	$250.00

	
	


*If you need additional information, Joe Eckhardt cell: 334-332-6465 email:     jeckhardt1979@gmail.com 
**Eric Pollard will be the Tournament Director and you may contact them as well at their email: epollard@pelhamcityschools.org
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